
  
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, November 19, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Grade 8 Girls Volleyball A Team 
There will be a brief meeting today during nut break in Ms Nicholson's portable for all 
grade 8 girls volleyball players attending the A tournament on Wednesday. See you 
there! 
 
Grade 8 students 
There will be a meeting on Wednesday at lunch (12:15pm) in the LLC about the iHub 
program. This is a program that you can apply to in grade 9 where you do inquiry-based 
projects to learn. If you are interested in hearing more please attend the meeting! 
 
Spirit Week 
I hope everyone is having a fantastic Twin Tuesday! It's been amazing to see all the 
creative and fun twin costumes around the school today. You all look fantastic! 
Just a quick reminder that tomorrow is Wacky Hair Day! So, get ready to show off your 
wildest and wackiest hairstyles. Remember, the class with the highest participation 
throughout Spirit Week will win a pizza party next week!  
Let's keep the spirit high and have a great rest of the week! 
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